
 

 

  

Dear Parents, 
 

November is here! We are looking 
forward to starting the month of 
November. We have tons of enjoyable 
lessons and learning planned for the 
next few months.  
 

We will start this month off by 
introducing vegetables and fruit. We will 
be talking about all the different varieties 
and how they grow. We will be adding 
more items to housekeeping so our 
children can pretend play while being at 
a shopping center. We are going to talk 
about healthy choices. We will also talk 
about what veggies and fruits we like the 
most.  
 

Farm animals, my body, and 
Thanksgiving are some of the other 
things we will explore later in the month. 
What are the different parts of my body? 
What are some things we eat during 
Thanksgiving?  
 

Lastly, as we welcome a new month, we 
will be welcoming some new friends. 
Yay!  As always if you have any 
questions please feel free to ask and 
remember you can always call the 
school and we will be able to speak to 
you directly.  
 

Thanks,  
 
Ms.Ashley & Ms.Portia  

Reminders: 

We will be closed for Thanksgiving 
Break November 26-27th  

Weekly Themes 
 

November 2nd - November 6th 
Veggies/Fruit  
 

November 9th - November 13th Farm 
animals  
 

November 16th- November 20th My 
body  
 

November 23- November 25th 
Thanksgiving 
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Home Connection: 

Please feel free with this month’s 
theme to bring in an item or a book 
from home that we can share with the 
class that’s related to our themes.  
 
 
 
 
 


